
 
 

James A. Karnes Building ● 410 South High Street, 3rd Floor ● Columbus, Ohio 43215 ● (614) 525-4774 
http://sheriff.franklincountyohio.gov 

A MESSAGE FROM SHERIFF DALLAS BALDWIN 
 
 

 
Inmate Visitation 

 
 
 
COLUMBUS, OH – January 3, 2022  
  

 
As the Sheriff of Franklin County, I have a responsibility for the health and safety of the inmates in my care, as well as 
staff members.  Due to the recent significant increases in COVID cases in Franklin County, the Sheriff’s Office is 
suspending public visitation at both Corrections Centers effective Monday, January 10th, 2022.  Professional Visitors will 
be allowed NON-CONTACT visits during this mitigation period. 
 
I assure you our goal is to restore normal visitation at the first possible opportunity.  The Sheriff’s Office fully supports 
inmates’ opportunities to maintain relationships with family members and loved ones because we believe those 
relationships are key to successful reintegration.  However, our top priority must be the health and welfare of the 
inmates, your family, and our staff members, including our health care providers.  We will be assessing the risk level 
daily and we appreciate your patience during this mitigation period.   
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